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TERM 2   
WEEK 8 

2020 

  CALENDAR 

Week 9 
Friday 26 June – Opportunity Class 2021 online 
applications close 
  
Week 10 
Friday 3 July – Last day of Term 2 
 
Term 3 
Week 1 
Monday 20 July – School Development Day (staff 
only) 
Tuesday 21 July – Students return to school 
 

 
What’s Happening At Rainbow Street?  
 
Last Friday you would have 
received the updated 
guidelines for Face-To-Face 
Learning. A number of school 
activities are able to resume 
albeit with strict guidelines.  
 
Our school is in the process of 
working with our community 
users such as Directions in 
Music, VIP Music and Sydney Chinese Cultural and 
Language School, to return these activities from the 
beginning of Term 3. There are strict requirements in 
place to protect the health and wellbeing of our 
school community and external providers must 
demonstrate compliance with these health and safety 
requirements. Each of our users has been asked to 
develop and provide plans showing how they will 
meet the requirements. We will keep you informed as 
to when activities are able to resume. 
 
Additionally, to support contact tracing should it be 
required, there is additional paperwork to be 
completed by any external visitor to our school site. If 
you are asked to complete this, please do so. 
 
The back gate will remain closed until rectification 
works are completed and school site access 
restrictions in place due to COVID-19 are lifted. 

The P&C has been contacted in regards to resuming 
P&C Meetings. See the information in the P&C News 
later in this newsletter. 
 
Concerts 
Sadly due to the current situation we will need to 
defer our concerts scheduled for Term 3 until 2021. 
 
Parent Teacher ‘Meetings’ 
A reminder that if you would like to discuss your 
child’s learning with their mentor teacher, please 
contact your child’s mentor teacher. Teachers are 
more than happy to ‘meet’ with you (via Zoom or 
phone), a mutually convenient time just needs to be 
organised. 
 
2021 Kindergarten Enrolments - 
Reminder 
If you have a child starting Kindergarten 
next year, please collect an enrolment 
package from the school Office. 
Alternatively, enrolment applicatons 
can be downloaded from the school website 
https://rainbowst-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-
school/enrolment.html  
 
2021 Opportunity Class Placement - Reminder 
If you would like to have your child considered for 
Year 5 opportunity class entry in 2021, you need to 
apply by Friday 26 June 2020. Access the online 
application at https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-
schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-
classes/year-5. NOTE: There are no late applications. 
 

Student of the Week 
Class Student Awarded for… 

KEB Matilda Being a respectful and 
responsible learner 

KI Emily Trying hard to improve her 
reading 

KM Benjamin Never giving up 

KS George Staying focused and 
presenting his best work in 
writing 
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Class Student Awarded for… 

K/1W Susie Enthusiasm during visual 
arts lessons 

1G Sonny  Showing great improvement 
with independent work skills 

1/2M Lachie Improved concentration 
during independent writing 

2H Sejaan Excellence in writing 

2R Greta Always displaying a positive 
attitude towards learning 

3C Jem An excellent and insightful 
speech titled ‘My World’ 

3L Winston Displays a positive outlook 
and cooperative attitude  

4R Orlando Demonstrating greater 
confidence and initiative 
during all learning activities 

4/5MN Eleanor  Working diligently on all set 
tasks and producing quality 
work 

5M Leen Being a fantastic new 
member of our class 

5/6R Gemma Being a reflective learner in 
mathematics  

6A Toby Delivering his speech with 
excellent eye contact 

 

Rainbow Awards 
It has been lovely to visit classrooms today and 
present Rainbow badges to the following students: 
 

Year Student 

1 Erina 

2 Tiaga, Millie, Nazahaa and Jaydon 

3 Tanmay, Ines, Ben, Eden and Samuel 

 

 
Hi everyone, 
 
It is great to be getting back closer to normality, we 
hope that you are all keeping safe and healthy.  
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to thank 
everybody at the school, who have been handling this 
difficult situation very well, with regular updates etc.  

We don’t plan on having our next P&C meeting until 
August, which we anticipate will be on Zoom, but we 
will share more details, including instructions on how 
to access Zoom, nearer the time. It is our assumption 
that most people have become familiar with Zoom 
over recent months, so we think that this will be the 
simplest way to hold an online meeting.  
 
However, if anybody has any strong views against 
Zoom, it would be useful if you could advise us via 
email, so that we can consider your points and review 
accordingly. 
 
Also if you have any other concerns, please feel free 
to reach out on our email address: 
info@rainbowstpandc.org.au  
 

 
Given that this year the memberships are 
environmentally sustainable and convenient being 
100% digital, we will be continuing with this offering. 
Just download the Entertainment App to access your 
user-friendly membership, which offers at least 12 
months of savings off a huge range of shopping and 
dining, while supporting our local businesses and 
helping our school community make a difference. 
There are three different types of membership and 
bonuses for any memberships taken up before 13 
July.  
 
Memberships can be ordered at our dedicated link: 
https://www.entertainment.com.au/orderbooks/9s28
416, or go to our website 
www.rainbowstpandc.org.au  

 
 If you are a member at Rebel 
Sports, please consider linking 
your membership to the 

Rainbow St Public School account, when in store, 
which doesn’t affect your membership, but does give 
us credits to spend on sporting goods for the school 
and students. 
 
Please continue to keep safe. 
 
Many thanks, 
Jimmy Hayes 
President 
info@rainbowstpandc.org.au  
https://www.rainbowstpandc.org.au/ 
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Community News 
Disclaimer:  Rainbow Street Public School, as a service to parents, will 
advertise community events which may be of interest. RSPS does not 
necessarily endorse or sponsor the events and accepts no responsibility for 
the management or organisation of these events. 

 
Randwick Campus Redevelopment 
As part of the Hospital Road lowering works, the 
Hospital Campus B2 car park driveway accessed from 
Hospital Road will be temporarily closed 15 June 2020 
– 15 August 2020. During the closure of the B2 car 
park driveway, please use: 

 main car park access from Barker Street (via 
Easy Street) to B1 (24hrs) or; 

 B3 car park accessed from Hospital Road (6am 
to 6pm only).  

 
During this time construction activity will take place at 
the car park entry including trenching, excavation and 
piling works. Additional information can be found 
here.  
 
Cultural Plan for Waverley Council  
Consultation and feedback from the 
community has informed the 
development of the draft Cultural 
Plan, which is now open for your 
review and feedback at 
haveyoursay.waverley.nsw.gov.au/culturalplan. The 
consultation period will be closing on 25 June 2020. 
 
The Plan encompasses a range of arts and cultural 
actions that the community (both generally and 
industry-specific) have told us they want to see in 
Waverley.  
 
During this engagement process, we want to hear 
from you as to whether you support what is 
proposed, and if there are any gaps or further 
suggestions for improvement.  
 

 
 

 

http://randwickcampusredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au/WWW_Randwick/media/Heros/Community-Notice-Temporary-closure-B2-Hospital-Car-Park-entry-web.pdf
https://haveyoursay.waverley.nsw.gov.au/culturalplan

